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August 07, 2017

JENNIFER SAPEN

BARRACO & ASSOCIATES, INC
2271 MCGREGOR BLVD

SUITE 100

FORT MYERS, FL 33901

RE:  GULLY CREEK RPD
DCI12016-00024 - Minor Plan Dev Application

Dear JENNIFER SAPEN :

The Zoning Division has reviewed your request for an extension of the response
time allowed by the Lee County Land Development Code for the above
referenced project. Staff recognizes that you are actively pursuing additional
information necessary for the resubmittal of the request and will allow a 60 day
extension expiring on September 14, 2017. This project could be deemed
withdrawn after the extension date if you do not respond prior to this date.

Sincerely,

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
Zoning Division

Alvin Block, AICP
Principal Planner

P.O. Box 398, Fort Myers, Florida 33902-0398 (239) 533-2111 fzon60dayext.rpt
Internet address http://www.lee-county.com
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



Block, Alvin

From: Jennifer Sapen [JenniferS@barraco.net]
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 9:40 AM

To: Block, Alvin

Subject: Gully Creek DCI2016-00024

You are correct, thank you.

Please allow this email to serve as a 60-day sufficiency extension request for a revised response deadline of Friday,
September 15™. The additional time is needed to coordinate details related to title and survey work and associated
authorization signature forms.

Jennifer Sapen, AICP

Barraco and Associates, [nc.

Civil Engineers ~ Land Surveyors ~ Land Planners
2271 McGregor Boulevard, Suite 100

Fort Myers, FL 33901

(239) 461-3170 Phone

(239) 461-3169 Fax

http://www.barraco.net

File:

From: Block, Alvin [mailto:ABlock@leegov.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 11:21 AM

To: Jennifer Sapen <JenniferS@barraco.net>
Cc: Block, Alvin <ABlock@leegov.com>
Subject: Guily Creek

Looking through my records, am | correct the last action was finding the case insufficient on May 16, 20177

If so, we are beyond the 60 day response date.

If you need an extension, please ask for one and indicate the reason(s). Please make sure your extension is long enough
to include the time which has already passed.

Thanks

Alvin "Chip" Block, AICP

Principal Planner

Lee County Department of Community Development
Zoning Section

Phone: (239) 533-8371

E-mail: ABlock@leegov.com

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law, Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
puiblic records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
elecironic mall to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.




